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Dear Parents and Carers,

A letter has been sent out today for Classes 1-6 regarding
Sports Day at Woodside Stadium next week. Please read it.
If you have any questions please contact your child's
teacher.

I am very pleased to be able to share our National Nurturing
Schools Award report with you all today. We have attached
it to the newsletter email. We are so proud of how hard our
school works to support our school community and the
report recognises this. Well done to Mrs Carvalho for all of
her hard work in leading the Pastoral provision and also a
big thank you to all of the staff for their dedication and
commitment to the children and families at Beechfield.

The Year 6 children had a super time in the Isle of Wight.
This trip wouldn't have been possible without the brilliant
staff that went with them. A massive thank you to Miss
Mortlock, Miss Fuller, Mrs Diwan and Mrs Mohran.

Year 3 also had a great time at Tring Museum last week.

A gentle reminder that school is closed tomorrow. We will
see you all on Monday morning.

Mrs Jackson

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Friday 21st June - Occasional Day - school closed
Friday 28th June - Trust Sports Day Y1-6
Wednesday 3rd July: Willow class Puppet Show
Thursday 4th July: Walnut class Puppet Show
Thursday 11th July: Y6 Transition Day
Thursday 18th July - End of Term for Nursery
Friday 19th July - End of Term R-Y6 at 1.30pm

Full term dates for 2023/2024 and 2024/2025 can
be  found on the school website.
https://www.beechfield.herts.sch.uk/termdates

Y6 ON THE ISLE OF WIGHT
Year 6 enjoyed a fantastic time in the Isle of Wight last
week.  Please  take a look on X for all the great photos.

The trip started when we entered the hall to say
goodbye to our parents as we were about to head onto
our adventure awaiting for us.  As we set off in the
coach, we all felt a sense of nervousness; however,
were excited to visit the Isle of Wight for the first time!

As we reached the castle, the teacher allowed us to
explore the building while speaking all about the history
of the building which was there and remained the same
for years.  After that, we were led to our  hotel room
where we spent the night in (it was extremely
comfortable).  

On Wednesday, we headed to the Blackgang Chine
Theme Park where we went on the ride called
‘Extinction’ which was when we turned 2  x 360 degree
spins, and felt our blood rushing to our head upside
down.  It was fun!  Finally, but sadly, it was the last day.  
We went to the mini golf centre and went in groups to
end the day - whoever wins will get a huge, sweet
prize! 

We had a great time!

Shilpa and Alexa Y6
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